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CALENDAR EVENTS & DATES 
  
Tuesdays/Thursdays 
November 17 
December 1, 8, 15 
November 12 
December 3, 10 
 
Tuesday, Nov 16 
Thursday, Nov 18 
Friday, Nov 19 
Nov 24-26 
Friday, Dec 3 
Saturday, Dec 4  
Wednesday, Dec 8 
Thursday, Dec 9 
Tuesday, Dec 14 
Tuesday, Dec 14 
Thursday, Dec 16 
Thursday, Dec 16 
Friday, Dec 17 
Friday, Dec 17 
December 20-31 
Monday, Jan 3 

Free English Classes!  Tues 2:25-3:25 / Thurs 1:25-2:25 
Last November “Show What You Know” Assembly 8:15 am. 
December “SWYK” Assemblies 8:15 (parents always invited)* 
Last November Friday Club  
December Friday Clubs* 
 
School Photo Retakes 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 3-7pm. (by appointment) 
No School for Students - Parent/Teacher Conferences (by appt) 
No School - Thanksgiving Break 
Spirit Wear Friday (1st Friday of the Month – Wear your APA spirit wear!)  
APA District Holiday Boutique @ D3 9am-4pm 
6th Grade Science Fair—DATE CHANGE* 
5th Grade Ambassador Event: “Beach Bash” 12:25-2:50 
Sistema Winter Concert 6-7pm 
5th & 6th Choir, Band & Orchestra Concert 7:15-8:15pm 
2nd Term Reading University Store 9-11:30am 
6th Grade Ambassador Event: “Beach Bash” 12:25-2:50 
12:15/12:35 Dismissal for all students 
End of Term 2 – Report Cards come home 
No school – Winter Break 
School resumes – Term 3 begins 

 
*Newly added to this 
newsletter calendar 

Electronic calendar can be accessed on the website @ http://westvalley1.americanprep.org/ 
Facebook page: https://facebook.com/americanprepWV/ 

Are	You	a	“90	SECOND”	Newsletter	Reader?	 DON’T	MISS	THIS.		
	

Our	campus	Veterans	Day	program	was	featured	in	the	Deseret	News	“Photo	of	the	Day”	
article.		Thanks	to	all	who	invited	veterans	to	this	special	event.			  
Deseret News “Photo of the Day” article: https://www.deseret.com/utah/2021/11/8/22770444/photo-
of-the-day-american-preparatory-students-spending-week-thanking-veterans 

	
If	you	missed	the	livestream	of	our	West	Valley	1	Veterans	Day	assembly,	or	would	like	
to	enjoy	it	again,	here	is	the	link.	
	WV1 Veterans Day Assembly replay:  https://vimeo.com/606808106 
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November	Builder	Theme:	
I	am	a	Builder		

When	I	Express	Gratitude	in	Word	&	Deed	
	
A	huge	shout	out	to	our	APA	students	for	the	beautiful	way	that	they	demonstrated	this	
month’s	Builders	theme	at	our	Veterans	Day	assembly	on	Monday	morning.		Truly	they	
were	Builders	as	they	expressed	their	gratitude	to	our	nation’s	veterans	through	their	
spoken	words,	through	their	poetry,	through	their	diligent	preparation	and	enthusiastic	
singing	of	patriotic	music	and	through	the	thoughtful	thank	you	notes	that	were	
written.	
	
If	you	have	veteran	friends	or	family	or	contact	with	the	veteran	community—we	
would	love	to	share	all	of	the	student	notes	that	were	written.		Please	come	to	the	front	
office	and	pick	up	as	many	as	you	can	distribute!		
	
Parent/Teacher Conferences-Have You Made Your Appointment? 
Parent/teacher	conferences	are	next	week!		These	are	mandatory	conferences	that	
parents/guardians	must	attend.		Conferences	are	by	appointment,	so	if	you	have	not	
seen	the	sign-up	link	from	your	teacher,	please	email	them	asap.		(Email	addresses	are	
usually	on	the	top	of	the	learning	plan	each	week.)			
	
Lost & Found 
Our	rack	is	astonishingly	full	again	with	coats	and	jackets.		Please	come	check	if	your	
student	is	missing	an	item.		Be	sure	to	put	your	names	on	all	your	child’s	clothing	and	
personal	items.	
	
APA’s	Holiday	Boutique	
This	fun,	annual	APA	event	will	be	held	on	Saturday,	December	4	from	9am	to	4pm	at	
the	Draper	3	campus	(431	W.	11915	S.	Draper)	
Student	entrepreneurs	are	able	to	have	a	booth	for	just	$10.		Parents	and	staff	who	are	

interested	in	having	a	booth	will	have	a	discounted	rate	of	$50.	(Normally	
$75).		There	will	be	lots	to	see	and	do.		Please	come	and	support	APA	and	
many	local	artisans	and	vendors.		More	information	can	be	found	on	the	
American	Prep	Foundation	website.		
https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/boutique	
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Congratulations	to	our	October	Builders:		Perfectly	Honest!	
 

 	
 
	
Volunteer	Opportunities	Coming	Up!	
Meal	for	the	teachers	for	P/T	Conferences:		We	can	use	a	few	more	people	to	help	

with	the	meal	for	the	teachers	on	Thursday	evening,	November	18.		If	you	
can	help,	please	use	this	signup	link	to	volunteer:	
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0445ACA929AAFA7-
parentteacher	
	

Science	Fair	Judges:		We	need	6	or	7	more	volunteers	to	be	judges	for	the	6th	grade	
Science	Fair.		The	date	has	changed	from	December	13	to	Wednesday,	December	8	with	
a	time	commitment	of	about	2-3	hours	in	the	afternoon.		If	this	sounds	like	FUN	to	you,	
please	email	Mrs.	Leavitt:		lleavitt@apamail.org.	
	
Are	You	Tracking	Reading	Minutes?	PBS	Kids	Reading	Marathon	 
Just	a	reminder	to	track	your	student’s	reading	minutes	in	November	for	the	PBS	Kids	
Reading	Marathon.			Children	(ages	preschool	-	6th	grade)	are	encouraged	to	read	20	
minutes	per	day	or	600	minutes	total	throughout	the	month.	From	December	1-15	parents	
will	then	go	on	to	the	PBS	website	and	log	their	minutes	for	AMAZING	prizes	around	town	
during	2022!		
  
Each	Reading	Marathon	participant	will	receive	a	personalized	Adventure	Pass	which	will	
give	them	the	following:		

• FREE	entrance	to	Hogle	Zoo	
• FREE	entrance	to	Red	Butte	Garden	
• FREE	entrance	to	Tracy	Aviary	
• FREE	entrance	to	Clark	Planetarium	
• HALF	PRICE	entrance	to	Discovery	Gateway	
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• FREE	entrance	to	the	Utah	Museum	of	Contemporary	Art		
• FREE	entrance	to	the	Ogden	Nature	Center	(2	adults	and	2	children)	
• FREE	entrance	to	the	Natural	History	Museum	of	Utah	
• FREE	book	from	The	City	Library		
• FREE	book	from	Intermountain	Therapy	Animals	
• **ONE	child's	visit	per	venue	with	accompanying	adult	

	
	
Volunteering	-	Reporting	Your	Hours	and	Donations	(Every	Week!)	
We	are	so	excited	to	have	our	parents	back	with	us!	Use	this	QR	code	or	link	to								
report	your	volunteer	hours	here:	Report	Volunteer	Hours	Here		
This	info	will	be	included	with	each	newsletter	for	handy	access.	

	


